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Keene Pride Announces Madonna Tribute Show at The Colonial September 17 
  
  

(Keene NH)    The Colonial Theatre stage will shine with a bevy of Ru Paul Drag Race stars and Drag Legend, Sherry Vine, on 
Saturday, September 17 at 7pm in the Madonna Tribute Show.  “The Inaccurate Collection” is a revolutionary stage show 
experience that mimics the most memorable Madonna concerts, videos and award-show performances, featuring Scarlett Envy, 
Olivia Lux and Tina Burner.  The event is presented by Keene Pride during Pride event week in Keene, September 11 – 18.  Details 
at www.keenepride.org. 
  
Limited VIP tickets are now on sale at www.keenepride.org/madonna. They cannot be purchased on the Colonial Theatre 
website.   The $155 Vogue Level includes front row seating, autographed poster, meet and greet with cast and admission to the 
private after-party at Fireworks, Main Street in Keene. 
The $105 Hung Up Level includes seating in row B or C, autographed poster, meet and greet with cast. 
  
Regular Gold Circle, Orchestra, Mezzanine and Balcony seating is available on the Colonial Theatre website at 
www.tickets.thecolonial.org . Prices range from $45-$55.   

The Colonial Theatre recommends, but does not require, for the safety of patrons, artists, venue sta! and the community as a 
whole, that masks be worn at all times while in the venue, regardless of vaccination status, when not eating or drinking.   
  
The mission of Keene Pride is to promote the visibility of LGBTQ people in the Monadnock region, and to build a coalition of 
services, organizations and businesses that embrace and serve the LGBTQ population.  For more information, please email  
general@keenepride.org. 
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